
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
AArr iiaannaa  GGrreeeenn  

It is hereby certified that Ariana Green has been selected 
by her colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County as the 

Employee of the Quarter for April 1 – June 30, 2019. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Ariana Green for having a great attitude, for her professionalism, and 
hard work. Most notably they appreciate her tireless work developing the Safe Routes to Schools plan 
in the Cities of Marina and Seaside, securing a grant for safe routes to schools in Salinas, participating 
in the Blue Zones schools task force, and working on the My Town transportation exhibition. 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,                      
it is our great pleasure to recognize Ariana Green for her exemplary service. 

 
Recognized By Acknowledged By 

  
________________ ________________ 

TAMC Chair 
Robert Huitt 

Executive Director 
Debra L. Hale 

Date: August 28, 2019 

 


